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CIRCULAR 16 
 

 
Dear Committee member,  

 

 

As you might already be informed, from the 20th to the 24th of June will be held 

in the City of Rabat, the meeting of UCLG´s Executive Bureau. 

 

From the Presidency of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities, we 

would like to know the level of attendance from the committee members in the 

meeting. 

 

In this sense, we would appreciate if you could confirm if you are planning to 

attend the Executive Bureau in Rabat. 

 

To confirm your attendance, please send an email to the Committee´s Secretariat: 

 

bilbaonext.promocion@ayto.bilbao.net 

 

 

We remain at your disposal for any additional information that you might need. 

 

With our best wishes, 

 

The Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities 
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